

December 9, 2013

Ronald Bohannan, P.E.		
Tierra West, LLC
5571 Midway Park Pl NE
Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:	Bruckner’s Truck Sales,
	8101 Daytona Rd NW 
Request for Permanent C.O. –Accepted 
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 9-20-12, (J09D021)
Certification dated: 12-3-13

Dear Mr. Bohannan,

Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 12-3-13, the above referenced Certification is acceptable for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

Hydrology recommends FEMA Technical Bulletin 3-93 for analyzing the strength of the gabion wall shown on Sheet C11.     

Keyed Note G called out 2’ curb cuts.  The curb cuts are 8” wide.  In the future, please include these types of deviations on your certifications.  

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely,

							
Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer—Hydrology Section
Development and Building Services
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